
 

 

Date: August 8, 2022 

Dear Dayco Customer:  

We would like to formally welcome you to the Kurt Hydraulics Team and look forward to servicing your 
Hydraulic Coupling and Hose needs. We’re grateful to Dayco for the opportunity to work with every 
one of you and continue the high level of service and product support you’ve come to expect from a 
top brand. 

Kurt Hydraulics has been a U.S. manufacturer of hydraulic couplings for over 40 years with locations in 
Nebraska and Colorado. Our parent company, Kurt Manufacturing is based in Minneapolis, MN, and is 
a global leader in precision, engineered metal components and products manufacturing. Utilizing the 
newest manufacturing technology to produce CNC-machined parts and assemblies, aluminum die 
castings and aluminum impact extrusions, Kurt offers robust solutions for many industries including 
commercial aerospace, semiconductor, defense, energy and healthcare. In addition to Kurt Hydraulics, 
Kurt offers other world-Class industrial products including our legendary Kurt Workholding line.  

Kurt Hydraulics has been a long-time supplier to Dayco’s hydraulic coupling business, and our hose and 
couplings are 100% interchangeable with Dayco’s product line. Our couplings are manufactured in the 
USA, and we have a complete product line with over 3,000 items, including braided, spiral, 
thermoplastic, and specialty hoses. All Kurt Hydraulic couplings and hose are tested beyond SAE 
specifications. 

You should expect to be contacted by one of our sales representatives within the next 30 days but feel 
free to reach out to us directly with any immediate questions or concerns.  

We look forward to supporting you through this transition and into the future. 

Sincerely, 
 
H. Scott Czupryna 
Kurt Hydraulic Sales Manager 
Ph: 715-381-3540 
hydraulicsales@kurt.com 

 


